STA REQUEST

On October 14, 2019, Station W10BG-D, Mayaguez, Puerto Rico, experienced technical
difficulties and unexpectedly ceased operations. It is believed that the station’s transmitter was
either struck by lightning, or experienced a power surge. As a result, it was necessary for the
licensee to remove the transmitter, and ship it to the manufacturer for repairs. It is expected that
the transmitter can be repaired, returned and reinstalled within the next six months. Therefore,
Telecinco, Inc., respectfully requests that the FCC grant special temporary authority for Station
W10BG-D to remain silent until May 1, 2020.



